
 
 
Name of meeting: Licensing and Safety Committee 
 
Title of report: Draft Street Trading Policy  
 
Is it likely to result in spending or 
saving £250k or more, or to have a 
significant effect on two or more 
electoral wards? 
 

Not applicable 
  

Is it in the Council’s Forward Plan? 
 
 

Not applicable 
 

Is it eligible for “call in” by Scrutiny?
 

Not applicable 
 

Date signed off by Director & name 
 
Is it signed off by the Director of 
Resources? 
 
Is it signed off by the Acting 
Assistant Director - Legal & 
Governance? 
 

 
 
No   
 
 
No  
 

Cabinet member portfolio 
 

Not applicable 

 
Electoral wards affected: All 
 
Public or private: Public 
 

1. Purpose of report 
 
Street Trading Policy 
 

2. Key Points 
 

Street Trading comes under Section 3 Schedule 4 of the Local 
Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982, all streets within the 
Kirklees area are designated as consent streets for the purposes of 
Street Trading, having effect from 1st May 1993.  This was decided at  
the Policy and Resources (General Purposes) Sub-Committee dated 
21st October 1992 and 17th February 1993.  
 
Kirklees Council currently only has a process for issuing Street Trading 
Permits to traders who wish to trade from one pitch and they must 
obtain a licence for each pitch they wish to trade from. Therefore 
traders such as ice cream vendors do not have any permit from the 
Council and as such the Council have no way of regulating them. This 
policy includes ice cream vans and other mobile vendors such as fruit 
and veg sellers. The policy also covers temporary street traders who 



wish to trade from events held within Kirklees and there is a clear 
process for both the applicant and Licensing department to follow. 
 

3. Implications for the Council  

None 

4. Consultees and their opinions 

Members are requested to approve the policy to then be sent out for 
consultation. It will be sent to relevant stakeholders, current street 
traders, event organisers within Kirklees and the consultees for the 
current process for their opinions 

5. Officer recommendations and reasons 

It is requested that the policy be approved for the consultation process. 
All opinions from members and consultees will be taken into 
consideration and entered into the final draft policy where appropriate. 

6. Contact officer and relevant papers 

Victoria Iredale, Licensing Officer, 01484 456858 
 
Draft Street Trading Policy 


